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TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

Conservation Commission 

QUORUM NOTICE 

A Quorum of the North Hampton Conservation Commission may be present 
at the Thursday, December 7, 2017 Right to Know Educational Seminar from 7:00 
to 9:00 p.m. in the Town Hall.  Margaret Brynes from the New Hampshire 
Municipal Association will be hosting the educational seminar.

There is no agenda and no minutes will be kept.


